
Share your experience on 
overheating and heatwaves.

      Do you work or volunteer within the 
Voluntary, Community and Faith 
Sectors? 

      Are you based in the 
Greater London area? 

Shade the UK are looking to 
interview people about 
their experiences with 
overheating and how 
they are impacted by 
heatwaves.

What will the 
interview entail? 

Why does this project matter?  

Heat risk is growing in the UK. In Summer 2022 over 
                                as a result of extreme summer   
                                temperatures, significantly   
                                impacting London. 

The interview will last 
up to 30-45 minutes. 

Each participant will 
receive a... 

How do I participate? 
Scan QR code to email Shade the UK:   
info@shadetheuk.co.uk
Or call: 02078460261 

people died 

@ 

£20 
shopping 
voucher.

HRDP

What is this project about? 

This project is a collaboration between 
                      Shade the UK, Love Design Studio 
                           and the Greater London 
                            Authority to inform work 
                             on the Heat Risk Delivery  
                            Plan (HRDP) for London. 

      Have you been impacted by heatwaves 
this summer?


